
 

ROAD COMMITTEE MEETING 

May 9, 2022 

MINUTES 

 

PRESENT: Shawn Talbot, Selectman’s Liaison, Lou Alvarez, Walker Farrey, Lou Guarino, Marcus Rautiola, 

Peter Goewey-Highway Director, Debbie Deaton-Town Administrator, Andrew Smeltz-SWRPC 

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:00pm.  

Andrew gave a presentation of the road survey that began in December of 2021. All Town roads were assessed. 

There are 43 miles of Town owned roads in New Ipswich. Andrew created a spreadsheet reflecting a 10 year 

picture using a budget of $640,000 and condition of the roads. This shows the best “bang for your buck” as far as 

maintenance and repaving.  

Andrew requested the Committee come up with their priorities so he can work those into the spreadsheet. It was 

recommended to do the survey every 5 to 10 years. 

 

The next Road Committee meeting will be on May 17th at 11:00am.  

 

At 1:15 pm, Shawn made a motion to adjourn. Marcus seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 

 

   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Debbie Deaton  

Town Administrator 

 

 

Minutes approved by ROAD COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

 

Walker Farrey:  _____________________________ 

 

Lou Guarino:     _____________________________ 

 

Marcus Rautiola:  _____________________________ 

 

Nate Sikkila: _____________________________ 

 


